
March 19, 2018 

Bob Jones 

American Psychological Association 

750 1st St NE, Washington, DC 20002 

Dear Mr. Jones,  

I am Ryan Wilkins, a coordinator of the American Anti-

Violence Association. Our goal, as shown by our mission 

statement, is to prevent future violence through education and 

awareness. Violence seen in our environment by young people, 

both by other people and in the media, can be harmful and 

cause people to commit future acts of violence. Repeated 

exposure to violence as a young person can lead to long-term 

aggressive behaviors, as proven by many scientific studies. 

Fortunately, we have a solution to the epidemic of violence in 

our country, but we need your help. Our solution is to educate 

communities and speak to students about the dangers of 

normalized violence. Students will have a fun experience, as 

there will be entertainment, raffles, free food and free shirts. To 

help us accomplish our goal of having every community and 

school across America aware of this problem, please donate 

today and prevent future tragedies such as school shootings. 

With your support and donations, you can help us save lives. 

Kindest Regards,  

Ryan Wilkins 

Coordinator 

American Anti-Violence Association 

Ryan Wilkins 

American Anti-Violence Association 

3400 Old 41 Hwy NW, Kennesaw, 

GA 30144 

Phone: 202-336-5500 

Fax: 770-345-6987 

Email: Ryan.Wilkins@aava.org 

 


